
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

POOL CLOSURE 
 

 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to inform residents 
that the Georgetown Swimming Pool will be closed to 
the public from the 3rd to the 14th of May to undergo 

maintenance and repairs.  
 

Council appreciates your cooperation.  
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do 
not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 

Ken Timms  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN Q 4871 


